
Audit report of Sunnydays Preschool 2020-2021.

FAO Trustees of Sunnydays Preschool,

After reviewing the financial accounts for the period September 2020 to 
September 2021 in my opinion they give a give a true, accurate and fair view of 
the preschools affairs for the financial period of 2020-2021. The financial report 
has been properly prepared and there are no matters arising or any changes that
need to be made.

Kathleen Brien


